UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINDANAO

Bids and Awards Committee

15 May 2018

AN INVITATION
TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS OF DESIGN SERVICES

The University of the Philippines Mindanao, through its Bids and Awards Committee, will conduct a
Technical Conference for prospective bidders of Design Services for various projects of the University
in CY 2018 which include the following:

1. College of Humanities and Social Sciences Cultural Complex - Phase 2 (Performing Arts Theater);
2. School of Management Building — Phase 3, and
3. Student Dormitory.

This activity will be held on May 22, 2018, Tuesday at 10:00 AM -12:00 noon at the Lorenzo Hall, G/F
Administration Building, UP Mindanao, Mintal, Davao City.

For confirmation of your attendance, please contact the BAC Secretariat through email at
bac.upmindanao@up.edu.ph or fax the signed copy of this invitation through Fax No. (082) 293-0258 on
or before May 21, 2018 at 5:00 PM.

Thank you.

Very truly yours, A

ANTONIO R. OBSIOMA, Ph.D. ?’
Vice Chancellor for Administration and
Chair, Bids and Awards Committee

CONFIRMATION

This is to confirm our attendance to the Technical Conference on May 22, 2018 at the
Administration Building, UP Mindanao.

Submitted by:
Company Name:
Number of participants:

Mintal, Tugbok District, Davao City 8022, Philippines
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